
Who should apply? 
(applicants must meet all requirements)

Students graduating from the Dunkirk City School or Brocton Central School District. 

Students intending on pursuing a career in law enforcement or criminal justice (for example 
criminal law, forensics, etc.) 

Students accepted to a 2 or 4 year college with plans to attend full time. 

Matthew Hazelton     
Memorial Scholarship 

for Law Enforcement 

Students should send completed application to the Hazelton Selection Committee c/o NCCF, 212 Lake 
Shore Drive West, in Dunkirk, NY 14048 by April 1st. 

This scholarship has been created in memory of 

Dunkirk K9 Police Officer Matthew Hazelton.  It is to 

benefit students from the Dunkirk City School District 

and Brocton Central School District who are planning a 

career in law enforcement or criminal justice.   

The committee will consider the following when making their selections: 

 Character
 Personal statement
 Letter of reference
 Volunteer service
 Chance of success in chosen career

Officer Hazelton with his K9 Partner Nico 
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Matthew Hazelton Memorial Scholarship 

for Law Enforcement 

Application due April 1st. 

Name:      Date: 

Address 1: 

Address 2: 

Email address:      Phone number: 

College attending:     Have you been accepted?   yes   no 

Intended field of study: 

Volunteer Service: 

Please attach a letter of recommendation from a teacher or counselor that describes your character. 

On a separate piece of paper, please share a personal statement that briefly explains why you are 
interested in pursuing a career in law enforcement or criminal justice. 

Thank you for applying! 
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